
 

1 https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/child-adolescent.html 
2 Pediatric Partners’ providers and staff are required to be fully vaccinated with COVID-19 and influenza vaccines. 
3 https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/catchup.html 
4 Online trusted resources: American Academy of Pediatrics https://www.healthychildren.org/English/safetyprevention/ 
immunizations/pages/default.aspx; Vaccine Education Center at the Children’s Hospital of 
Philadelphia https://www.chop.edu/centers-programs/vaccine-education-center; https://www.immunize.org; 
https://www.vaccinateyourfamily.org. 
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Pediatric Partners’ Immunization Policy 
 
The pediatricians and nurse practitioners at Pediatric Partners have always believed in partnering with our 
families in overcoming vaccine hesitancy through one-on-one education during the patient visit. For more 
than 20 years, building the trust of our patients and their parents in our providers’ clinical expertise and 
recommendation for immunizations has been one of our priorities. Pediatric Partners adheres to the 
science-based and globally accepted standards of the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) and the 
Center for Disease Control (CDC) recommended child and adolescent immunization schedules.1 

 
Based on this philosophy, our practice has always taken care of all children regardless of their 
vaccination status. However, with current vaccine hesitancy rising, misguided vaccine beliefs, and 
declining routine childhood vaccination rates resulting in an increased risk for severe illness or death from 
vaccine preventable diseases, we believe now is the time to make a policy change. 
 
Starting June 15th, 2022, our new policy will require all patients to be fully immunized based on the 
State of Florida’s mandated school and daycare vaccination schedule. As child advocates, this was not an 
easy decision, but we feel we must do everything we can to protect the health and safety of our patients 
and our community.2 

 
This policy applies to both new and established patients. 

• Patients with a medical contraindication for vaccination (e.g., immunocompromised patients or 
allergy to a vaccine component) will receive an appropriate medical exemption. 

• Patients with special needs who request an exception to the policy, will have their request 
reviewed on an individual basis by our physicians. 

• Patients who are not fully vaccinated will have the opportunity to work with their provider to 
implement the CDC’s childhood vaccine “catch-up schedule”.3 

• If you choose not to vaccinate your child nor implement the “catch-up” schedule, Pediatric 
Partners will no longer provide healthcare for your child after June 15th, 2022. 

 
Our pediatricians and nurse practitioners are committed to continuing to answer all questions and 
concerns regarding the benefits of immunization. We encourage our patients to schedule an appointment 
with one of our providers to discuss concerns. For more information about immunizations or about our 
new immunization policy our website  http://pediatricpartners.com  and direct immunization line  561-
745-4226 will be available for all patients.  
  
Our practice’s goal remains to partner with you, for your child, for years to come… 
  
Pediatric Partners' Team. 
  


